

WENDELL D. HISSRICH DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH **DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY**

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

April 26, 2021

Council President Kail-Smith and Members of Council Fifth Floor City County Building Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Re: Everytown Support Fund

Dear President and Members of Council,

Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor enter on behalf of the City of Pittsburgh into relevant agreements with Everytown Support Fund for expansion of the City's gun violence prevention program, specifically to cover expenses related to the hiring of a Gun Violence Data Fellow dedicated to collecting, organizing, analyzing, and interpreting information related to gun violence including homicides, aggravated assaults, shots fired, gun arrests, and officer-involved shootings in an amount not to exceed TWO HUNDRED THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$200,000.00).

Should you have any questions regarding the resolution, please do not hesitate to contact my office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Wendell Hissrich

Director

WDH:zcb